
Item: 

Discussion and possible action to authorize a project to rehabilitate the soil and grass on Fields 3, 4 and 

5 with private contributions.   

Description:  

The project would cost approximately $50,000, and would involve adding about 100-200 cubic yards of 

top dress mix of 50% silica sand and 50% mulch, regrading the field and then applying hydro mulch 

Bermuda grass seed.  The project would start at the end of baseball in June, and would require the fields 

to be closed until mid-September while the new grass is established.  Kevin Glasheen and Phil McDuffee 

would manage the project.  Donations would be accepted by the City or WHLL for the project. 

Submitted By: 

Council Member Kevin Glasheen 

 


